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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Invitation to Attend the 80th Anniversary Parade – Lancaster Crash Commemoration 
 
We are writing to inform you of a significant event that our Combined Cadet Force (CCF) will be 
proudly participating in, and to warmly invite you and your family to attend and support this 
important occasion. 
 
On Saturday 17th May 2025, Cadets from Wednesfield Academy will take part in the 80th 
Anniversary Parade commemorating the Lancaster Crash, taking place on Lichfield Road.  
This event marks a solemn and respectful remembrance of the crew and individuals affected by 
the Lancaster bomber crash during the Second World War. 
 
Our Cadets will be representing the school and wider community, demonstrating the values of 
respect, service, and remembrance. 
 
Event Details: 
 

• Parade Date: Saturday 17th May 2025 
• Parade Location: Perry Hall Field, Lichfield Road, Wednesfield 
• Cadet Arrival Time: 1030 hours 
• Event Conclusion: Approx. 1400 hours 

 
We warmly encourage members of our school community, including parents, carers, and family 
members, to join us at the parade to honour this historic event alongside the Cadets and other 
community groups. 
 
This is not only a time for reflection but also an opportunity to see the dedication and pride with 
which our Cadets represent Wednesfield Academy. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and look forward to marking this important occasion with 
pride and respect. 
 
Yours faithfully 

     S Kendall 

 
Mr Phillips      Plt Off Kendall 
Headteacher     Contingent Commander 
 


